OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2255 without my signature.

This bill would authorize law enforcement agencies to issue citations for administrative
violations of the Medical and Adult-Use Cannabis Regulation and Safety Act.

This bill is premature. The enforcement of the Act rests with the Bureau of Cannabis
Control. It is their job to develop appropriate regulations--which they are currently

doing--in partnership with California Highway Patrol and other law enforcement entities.

If a new law is needed, I am confident the Bureau of Cannabis Control will work with the
Legislature to make the necessary changes.

Sincerely,

EANLS B
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